
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1st December 2023 
 
 
Dear Client, 
 
Management of your General Insurance Account with Seaway Insurance 
 
We are pleased to let you know we are taking over the management of Seaway Insurance Consultants 
following the retirement of Mrs Jill Howell. PSP have been advising clients on general insurance since 
1981 and now have offices throughout the South West. 
 
We hope to build on the existing business relationships you have with the Seaway Team and will 
continue to provide the excellent service you have always enjoyed. 
 
The Penzance team will be joined by Zak Blake from our Newquay office and the Torquay team will be 
joining their new PSP colleagues in the PSP office in the Riviera Centre in Torquay. 
 
If you have any questions please contact any member of the team and I am confident they will be able 
to help you. 
 
We hope to be able to continue working for you as your insurance broker. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
M R Parkins ACII 
Chartered Insurance Broker 
Executive Director 


